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Call to Order:  The meeting was called to order at 5:46 pm by Stacy T. 

Members in Attendance:  Stacy Thompson, Catherine Connor, Isabel Mazyck, Rose Skepple, 
Jo Anne Arnett, Lane Matthews, Lisa Phillips, Hillary Famularo, Nancy Watson, Susan Vinson, 
Nancy Henning and Nikki Abels. 

Guest:  Kristen Duncan 

Minutes:  Nancy W. moved that the minutes of 10/19/24 be accepted and approved.   They 
were. 

Treasurer’s Report and Budget:  These items were deferred until our next meeting as both 
Patte C. and Rhonda W. were not able to attend.  

Committee Update:   
	 Lundquist House:  Nancy W. that the ladies have sent us several thank-you cards 
	 throughout the year.  She also reported that she has sent birthday cards to the ladies 
	 as well.  We signed a holiday card at the meeting and Nancy W. will send it to the house. 

Unfinished Business:   
	 Induction:  Dr. Rose Skepple was inducted into the Alpha Kappa Chapter at the 		 	
	 meeting.  Stacy T. and Lisa P. officiated. 

New Business:  Stacy T. spoke about our next general meeting on Tuesday, February 11, 2025 
at the Eastside Branch of the library on Pedrick Road.  It will start at 5:30 and the focus will be 
on Let’s Work Together:  Committee participation.  There will be opportunities to explore a 
variety of topics.  There will also be a “leader” available at each of the tables.  Stacy T. will 
resend the committee choice reminder to the membership prior to the meeting. 

Adjournment:  The meeting was adjourned by Stacy T. at 5:59 pm. 

Social:  The social/cookie exchange was held after the meeting and everyone had a great time. 

	


